
                   
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                   18th January 2019 

 

We all enjoyed the visit by the Exmoor Zoo keeper on Tuesday when we got to meet an owl, 

a snake, a cockroach and a very popular meercat!  We learnt all about where they live, what 

they like to eat and the owl even got to fly back to its box from the keeper’s hand. 

 

In literacy, we have looked at what the Little Red Riding Hood characters were saying and 

thought of adjectives to describe the wolf and little Red Riding Hood.  

 

In maths, we have looked at 3D shape names and properties. We are continuing to secure 

our number bonds to 10, 20 and 100 and the links between them.  

 

Continuing our study of the planets we looked at the names of the planets in the solar 

system and their order in relation to the sun.  

 

Home School Link Book and Homework 

There are still some missing Homework and Home School Link Books.  Please could you 

ensure these are brought into school every Thursday.   

 

Forest School 

Thank you for remembering to send in wellington boots for forest school sessions. 

 

Miss Williams’ – Monday  

Mrs Grimwood/Mrs Huggins’– Wednesday 

Mr Quilter’s– Tuesday (this is the correct day) 

 

WANTED 

Do you have any unwanted fancy dress wigs, hats etc you would be able to donated towards 

the Year 6 leaver photo booth box.  Please pass any donations to Mrs Moore. 

 

We are looking to enhance our outside learning spaces and would appreciate any donations 

of old Lego base plates, guttering (any shape and size), piping (ie copper, plastic, metal) or 

steering wheels.  Please pass any donations to Mrs Manley. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”.. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Thur, 31st Jan – School Council providing free breakfasts to classes 

 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

 

 

KS1 Team 
  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 


